
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents,                       07/05/2025 

Keeping in view the current situation of the country and 

understanding the concern of the parents, the management of 

the school has decided to postpone the Educational Tour 

scheduled for the students from 09th May to 15th May 2025 at 

Manali –Kasol-Chandigarh.  

The decision is taken owing to the safety and security of 

the students. New dates of the excursion will be intimated as 

soon as the conditions improve. 

As you know, this tour has been postponed at the last moment 

due to the current circumstances, therefore according to the 

tour agent, whatever nominal expenses are incurred, must be 

borne by everyone.  
 

PRINCIPAL 

 


